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Meridian Service Metro District

Recreation Center Mission:

 

To offer a healthy lifestyle for the

residents of Meridian Ranch through

facilities and programs for personal

fitness, group exercise, organized sports,

aquatics, and special community events.





The first Saturday in June is National Trails Day. I hope you are using and
enjoying the extensive trails and open space areas of Meridian Ranch.

This is truly one of our local treasures. Meridian Ranch has over 15 miles
of trails and over 200 acres of native grasslands and open space.

The neighborhood trails will eventually connect with trails in the Falcon
Regional Park and all the way to Eastonville Road. So, start walking and

enjoy the views!
 

Remember, our Parks and Trails are open from dawn to dusk. Dogs must
be leashed, and owners must always have physical control of their dogs.
Also, dog owners must pick up and properly dispose of waste. There are

Dog Pot stations located throughout our trail system for your use.
 

Great news! The District has bolstered its water production capability by
bringing a new well online effective May 12 and anticipates that by the

first of June another new well will be ready to be brought online followed
by our third new well for this year coming onto the system before the end

of June.
 

Back this year following a break due to COVID-19, “Falcon Freedom Days”
Independence Day Celebration is scheduled for Sunday, July 4. The annual

fireworks display will be better than ever. Due to the encroaching new
houses, the fireworks will be lower to ground and not visible from as far
away. But the actual display promises to be even more exciting than in

past years. The Metro District is soliciting donations to help cover the cost
of Falcon Freedom Days. If you or your business would like to make a tax-

deductible donation for Falcon Freedom Days, please call or email the
Metro District Office and request a donor’s packet. 

 
Enjoy your summer in Meridian Ranch!

 



 
New homesites are soon to

be available in Meridian
Ranch’s new

neighborhood, Rolling Hill
Ranch. The builders in

Rolling Hills Ranch include
Campbell Homes, Century

Communities, Reunion
Homes and Saint Aubyn

Homes. For more
information visit

meridianranch.com 
 

New Home Sites Coming Soon!

s



Let's Go Plogging!
Plogging is a combination of jogging (or walking) with picking up litter. It
started as an organized activity in Sweden, and it has since spread to other
countries. As a workout, it provides variation in body movements by adding
bending, squatting, and stretching to the main action of running, hiking, or
walking. Plogging is considered a perfect activity, as it is positive both for the
body and for the environment.
Your DRC is recommending that the residents of Meridian Ranch go plogging
once a month during good weather. Let's target the first Saturday of every
month. That way no one looks odd carrying a litter bag with them on a walk
since we will all be doing it!
The Meridian Ranch Community Clean-Up Days will be taking place on June 7,
8, and 9. The roll-offs will be in the open space near the Shops. The Goodwill
truck will be located at the Stonebridge Lodge on June 7 from 9 AM until they
fill up. Please watch the website for the posts that will go out listing the items
that can be disposed of and donated! Also, remember to bring an ID showing
your address in Meridian Ranch.

D E S I G N  R E V I E W  C O U N C I L
Corner

POOL IS
NOW
OPEN!





Falcon wide
Community

Garage
Sale!

June 5th &
6th!



Check out this Month's book



Stop by the front desk of Meridian Ranch Recreation Center to make sure your
current account is up to date and there is an email on file.
THEN, go to meridianranch.clubautomation.com
Scroll down to the section labeled "First time here?"  and click on the "Access My
Account" icon. 
This will then prompt you to fill out your first name, last name, and email. Once this
is done and Club Automation was able to locate you in the system, an email will be
sent to you to prompt you to complete your online portal set up.

Questions or issues? call 719-495-7119 or stop by MRRC front desk.

Still need to set up your Meridian Ranch
Recreation Center online portal?



MSMD Board of Directors:
President:
Butch Gabrielski

Secretary/Treasurer:
Wayne Reorda

Assistant Secretary/Treasurer
Bill Gessner
Mike Fenton
Tom Sauer

Meridian Ranch Recreation Center
Phone: 719-495-7119

mrrc@meridianservice.org
MSMD Office:

Phone 719-495-6567
 

www.meridianranchmetro.org
www.meridianranch.com

www.stonebridgecoloradosprings.com

Meridian Ranch Community Directory

Meridian Ranch Recreation Center
M-F 5:30 AM-8:30 PM
Saturday: 8 AM - 6 Pm
Sunday: 9 AM - 5 Pm

MSMD Office
Public Office Hours

Starting June 1st!

Follow us on

Hours of Operation

Meridian Ranch DRC Management Team:
Jamie Adams, CMCA, AMS, PCAM – Managing Agent – Jamie@warrenmgmt.com

Julie Sampson, Governance Director – meridianranch@warrenmgmt.com 
Chaylyn Petrik, DRC Administrator- meridianranch2@warrenmgmt.com 

 
Governing Documents can be found on the websites: 

DRC No. 1 www.meridianranchdrc.nabrnetwork.com
 DRC No. 2 www.meridianranchdrc2.nabrnetwork.com ; Resources;

Governing Documents 
 




